Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2009 8:11 AM

To: ‘Joe Schaaf'

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Access Agreement for Assessment on Adjacent Property, EZ Serve 100877, 520 West A

Street, Hayward, Site #R0O0000023

Hello Joe,

Based on the circumstances presented in your e-mail correspondence, your request for a 90-day extension for
report submittal is acceptable.

ACEH has recently hired additional staff, which has resulted in a redistributed of the caseload among staff. As a
result, please note that I am no longer your case manager for the site. Your case manager is now Mark Detterman
(510) 567-6876.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Joe Schaaf [mailto:jschaaf@geoenviroservices.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 11:17 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Access Agreement for Assessment on Adjacent Property, EZ Serve 100877, 520 West A Street, Hayward, Site
#R0O0000023

H Paresh,

GeoEnviro Services made a second attempt to contract the adjacent property owner Mr. Albert and Nancy Wong in July
2009.



On July 7, 2009 we sent an access agreement by certified mail. The receipt is attached. According to the receipt, a
notice was left at their address on July 9, 2009. As of July 25, 2009, the letter was unclaimed at the San Leandro post
office.

| called the Alameda County Assessor today and double checked their address. The package was sent to their address
on file with the Assessor’s office.

At this time, we do not have authorization to proceed with offsite assessment at the property located at 539-553 West A
Street, Hayward.

Next week, GESI will attempt to visit the property and locate a tenant who may be able to provide an address or phone
number.

| will keep you posted as to the outcome.

Your May 8, 2009 letter requested the submittal of the site assessment report by August 6, 2009. At this time, we will
require additional time to completed the requested assessment activities. We request a 90 day extension for the
submittal of the final report. Please let me know if you would like an official letter requesting a time extension.

Thank you,

Joseph P. Schaaf, P.G., C.Hg.
GEOENVIRO SERVICES, INC.
P.O. Box 7330

Ventura, CA 93006-7330

P: 805-642-1668

F: 805-642-9331

C: 805-258-9284



